DIOCESE OF CORPUS CHRISTI
620 LIPAN STREET
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78401
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Hector P. Garcia, MD.,PA
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I extend to you my sincere congratulations on the
recent honor bestowed upon you in the renaming of Greenwood
park to The Hector P. Garcia City Park. You indeed have been a
fine inspiration to thls communlty in all your endeavors, from
leadership representation in Washington D.C., and the United
Nations, to lending a helping hand to those in great need here
in Corpus Christi. I regret that I was not able to participate
with you in this great moment due to another commitment, but I
did offer your intentions in my Mass celebration.

May Our Lord continue to guide and enlighten you in
your work so that you may continue to reap abundantly those
special blessings and gifts which He has so graciously bestowed
upon you.

Assuring you of a remembrance in my prayers, and with
sincere best wishes, I remain

Yours in Christ,

Boo. W»Wd’ “j"”‘?@/
Rev. Msgr. James A. Tamayo, V.E.

Episcopal Vicar for Clergy
and Hispanic Apostolate
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